
CHERRYBROOK TECHNOLOGY HIGH SCHOOL Minutes of P&C General 

Meeting Tuesday 6th June 2017 

 

Attendance as per the book  

Meeting started – 8pm 

Meeting Minutes were proposed by Michelle Commens and seconded by Helen 

Wrench 

 

Principal’s report; Selection panel in place for Head Teacher TAS. The building project is currently on plan. 

Athletics day was a success last Wednesday. New initiative for Y11 with Psychologists to support them with 

study stress funded with extra gonski funding. Mrs Joanne Eade hired as First Aid/Nurse for the health of the 

students. 

Up and coming events, 16
th

 June Trivia night, this is fund raising for CHTS sister school in Cambodia, and the 

24
th

 June the Moonlight Ball which is fund raising for the music program.  Currently there are 305 Y7 students 

indicating attendance for 2018. 

 

Welfare  

 

Important dates   

 

Other matters None 

 

Alumni  

 

Building Program Update: as per P & C Exc Meeting 

 

Federation report: as per P & C Exc Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT:  

P&C ACCOUNT BALANCES as at 2nd June, 2017 

  

NAB St. George   
TOTAL 
Fund 

  
AUD AUD   AUD 

General        6,303.20     174,138.08       180,441.28  

Grounds   
         
213.49  

     67,756.13         67,969.62  

Building   
         
620.00  

   307,179.36  
 
*  

   307,799.36  

TOTAL Bank      7,136.69     549,073.57       556,210.26  

 

*  NOTE  :    St. George Building Fund Balance include a Term Deposit  
 

 

of AUD 240,000- @ 2.2% p.a. maturing on 19th July, 2017 

 

P & C agreed to; 

Take $60,000 from the building fund and add to the current $240,000, roll over for six months. 

Then take $100,000 from the general funds and put into 3 months term deposit. 

Canteen Accounts  

      Westpac 
      AUD 

Cash Reserve  
  

     66,973.99  

Term Deposit 
  

   100,000.00  

Cash Bonus – Long Service Leave        24,862.64  

Cheque 
Account       

     56,110.98  

 

  TOTAL    247,947.61  



 

Next meeting 1st August at 8pm in the Staff Room, Mrs Gibbs to join to explain the changes 

in Science for 2018. 

 

Meeting closed -  9.30pm 


